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Your paper submission

Dear Contributors

You recently received individual e-mails, confirming date & session allocation of your contributed papers.
Should you not yet have received your e-mail by July 31, please contact enc2002@to.aey.ch.

We kindly request to have a DIGITAL ONLY copy of your final paper in our hands by September 5, 2002,
to be able to include it in the Transactions which will be published on CD-ROM and be available from the
registration desk at the beginning of the Scientific Seminars. There will be no printed proceedings of these
Scientific Seminars. Please note that the standard length of your paper is limited to 5 (five) pages. For the
authors’ convenience, all popular word processor formats are supported.

We ask you to e-mail your final paper to enc02scientific@to.aey.ch for the attention of the ENC 2002
Conference Secretariat, where the production of the CD-ROM will be coordinated. Alternatively (and
especially, if you have data transmission restrictions) you can supply the paper on CD-ROM to the following
delivery address:

European Nuclear Society
ENC 2002 Conference Secretariat
Belpstrasse 23
P.O. Box 5032
CH-3001 Berne
Switzerland

If you are sending your paper by e-mail to the Conference Secretariat, please copy me in:
cesar@dse.upm.es

You should carefully read the enclosed Instructions for Authors before completing your manuscript. Your
paper will be published as received — no further editing efforts will be made to it. That is why authors should
strictly adhere to the standard layout, as proposed in the instructions.

The time allocation for all oral presentations is 15 minutes plus 5 minutes for discussion at the end of your
presentation. In preparing your presentation, please plan to strictly observe these limits. In order to allow
your session chairperson to properly introduce you as a speaker and for inclusion on the CD-ROM, please
also send us a short (150 words) Curriculum Vitae together with your final paper.

The standard visual aids available to you as a speaker are DLP projection facilities and overhead projectors.
In order to help us to coordinate the required equipment, please complete the enclosed answer form and
send it to the conference secretariat together with your final paper.

Thank you very much for contributing to ENC 2002. We are looking forward to meeting you soon in Lille and
are sure that ENC 2002 will be a very successful event.

Very best regards,

European Nuclear Society
ENC 2002 European Nuclear Congress

César Queral
General Coordinator Scientific Seminars


